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TO: BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
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SUBJECT: BID AWARD RECOMMENDATION-SERVICE CONTRACT FOR INSPECTIONS OF
ALARM SYSTEMS AND SPRINKLER SYSTEMS

ON JULY 27, 2015, BIDS WERE OPENED FOR THE INSPECTION OF ALARM SYSTEMS AND SPRINKLER
SYSTEMS. ONE BID WAS RECEIVED. AFTER REVIEWING THE BID, IT WAS DETERMINED THAT THE
BID RECEIVED HAD A DRASTIC INCREASE IN PRICE AND EXCEEDED THE AVAILABLE BUDGET
FUNDS FOR THIS SERVICE. IT IS THE RECOMMENDATION OF THE TULSA COUNTY BUILDING
OPERATIONS AND THE TULSA COUNTY PURCHASING DEPARTMENT TO REJECT THE BID
RECEIVED FOR SERVICE CONTRACT FOR INSPECTIONS OF ALARM SYSTEMS AND SPRINKLER
SYSTEMS AND RE-ADVERTISE AT A LATER DATE.

THIS RECOMMENDATION IS RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED FOR YOUR APPROVAL.
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ORIGINAL: PAT KEY, COUNTY CLERK, FOR THE AUGUST 3, 2015 AGENDA.

COPIES: COMMISSIONER JOHN M. SMALIGO
COMMISSIONER KAREN KEITH
COMMISSIONER RON PETERS
MICHAEL WILLIS, CHIEF DEPUTY
VICKI ADAMS, CHIEF DEPUTY
DAN BELDING, DIRECTOR, BUILDING OPERATIONS
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Susan Sutterfield: Purchasing Department

Due to the drastic increase in price and the only vendor that submitted a bid, Building Operations request
the bid for Inspections of Alarm Systems and Sprinkler Systems be sent out again for rebidding.
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